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In compliance with Listing Rule 9.6.11 (3), Admiral announces that Jean Park, non-executive director, has today retired from the Admiral Group Board
including from her roles as a member of the Group Risk, Nominations and Governance, and Remuneration Committees.

Annette Court, Admiral Chair, said: “Jean is stepping down after having served 9 years on the Board and chairing the Group Risk Committee. She has
also been a member of Remuneration and Nominations and Governance Committees and acted as the Senior Independent Director. We will miss her
unstinting support and wise counsel. I would like to thank her on behalf of the whole Board for her huge contribution over the years.”

Milena Mondini de Focatiis, CEO of Admiral, said: “On behalf of my management team, I would like to thank Jean for her commitment to the Group
and her contributions to the Board. Jean’s knowledge and experience has been invaluable for us. We are sorry to see her leave and wish her all the
best.”
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